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More Hydrogen stations are needed 

Hi, we currently drive a Hydrogen Fuel Cell Electric Vehicle. It has been really awesome 
to drive this car. However lately both stations in my neighborhood (La CaÃ±ada & South 

Pasadena) have been running empty every day under normal demand. So it would be 
fantastic if CEC could please speed up the funding for more Hydrogen stations as well 
as stations with bigger capacity! We decided to lease our Honda Clarity FCEV when we 

were renting a house. That house had old electric wiring, so we could not install a home 
Fast Charger for a BEV. So a Hydrogen Fuel Cell Electric Vehicle was the only zero 

emission option for our transportation needs. My point here being that a lot of people in 
California rent their homes, and that might prevent them from using a Battery Electric 
Vehicle. Hydrogen FCEVs aren't just some fancy stuff for rich people, it really does 

enable a lot more people to go zero emissions! I hope you go full force with funding new 
hydrogen stations! 


